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Introduction to the Indiana Family Health Council and Board of Directors
Mission Statement: The Indiana Family Health Council, Inc.  facilitates, promotes, and advocates healthy outcomes for individuals, families, and communities for those Hoosiers in need.  
In 1969 the Indiana Family Planning Project began and was sponsored until 1975 by the Indiana University Foundation.  The original budget of $250,000 was allocated to seven family planning services in Central Indiana.  In 1975 the Indiana Family Health Council, Inc. (IFHC), a nonprofit organization, was created and awarded the Title X Family Planning Grant which began in February of 1976.

Currently, IFHC receives several million dollars from Title X, Title XX, TANF and other targeted grants.  These monies are distributed to twelve Sub-Recipient agencies across the state through contractual grants.  In addition to public health and family planning services, STD/HIV testing is also provided.  IFHC coordinates a wide variety of community programs and provides monitoring and technical/clinical assistance to the Sub-Recipients.

The Board of IFHC is composed of at least two members from each of eight regions, plus up to nine at-large members*.  Board terms are for two years and one can serve up to three consecutive terms.  The Board meets every other month on the third Wednesday (January, March, May, July, September, November) in the downtown Indianapolis office (151 North Delaware Street, Suite 520).  The Board meets for approximately two to three hours, which includes lunch.

If you are considering serving on the IFHC Board and have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 317-247-9151. 
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